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Good Morning,

Most Oak Bridge owners and residents do not know this, but all the equipment in the exercise room was previously used and donated by past residents,
except for 1 treadmull.

Much of this donated equipment no longer works and is too heavy to remove by non-professionals. The board has decided it’s time to get rid of the old
and purchase new.

We would like your input as to what type of equipment you would like to see in the exercise room. All positive suggestions and ideas will be
considered.

Please send your top 3 equipment suggestions to the board by replying to this email no later than end-of-day Wednesday, April 18th.
Based on your input and cost. we are looking to finalize and purchase new equipment by the end of April. early May.
Thank you in advance for your thoughtful suggestions and input.

regards, BOD



